
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
April 26, 2024  
 
RE:  2024 Resurfacing Program 
 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE  
(Project Start) 
 
Activity Type: Project Concrete Work 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The Village is commencing the 2024 Resurfacing Program. The scope of work may include 
utility improvements, street resurfacing, pavement patching, curb and gutter repairs, ADA 
sidewalk replacement, and parkway restoration. The project scope will vary from street to street 
(see attached sheet for list of streets).  
 
Starting Monday April 29th, the Village’s contractor, Schroeder Asphalt Services (Schroeder), is 
scheduled to saw cut curb for all locations. Curb removals are scheduled to start Tuesday April 
30th on North and East sides of streets. For residents whose driveway access will be affected, 
Schroeder will be providing temporary access once the curb is removed. Schroeder is 
scheduled to pour new curb on Thursday May 2nd. Any resident with affected access must have 
any needed vehicles out of the driveway before 7 A.M. on May 2nd. Curb removals on the South 
and West sides of the street are scheduled on Monday May 13th followed by curbs scheduled to 
be poured on Wednesday May 15th with needed vehicles again out of driveways. All work is 
weather and schedule dependent.  
 
Curb and sidewalk removals for South Bodin Street are scheduled on Monday May 20th followed 
by curb and sidewalk scheduled to be poured on Tuesday May 21st. Temporary overnight 
parking for all locations are also attached, and all work is weather and schedule dependent. 
 
Once street resurfacing dates have been set, residents will be notified in advance. 
 
The Village will provide prompt project updates to residents within the project limits. These 
notices will provide progress information related to potential water main shutdowns, street 
closings, and property access. Notices of major activities will be posted on the Village 
website. 
 
Please forward your project questions, concerns, or sprinkler head information to John 
Lodewyck at jlodewyck@villageofhinsdale.org or at 630-789-7040. Thank you for your 
patience and cooperation with this improvement project. 

Village of Hinsdale 
19 E. Chicago Avenue 

Hinsdale, IL 60521-3489 
(630)789-7000 

Village Website: www.villageofhinsdale.org 

mailto:jlodewyck@villageofhinsdale.org


 
 
 
 

2024 RESURFACING PROGRAM LOCATIONS 
 

 
 
 
RESURFACING* STREETS (Anticipated May thru June) 
 

1. S Monroe St   (6th St to 8th St) 
2. N Quincy St   (North St to Hickory St) 
3. E Fifth St  (Lincoln St to Garfield St) 
4. S Bodin St  (Reconstruction, South of 8th St to North of 9th St) 
5. Veeck Parking Lot (Entire Lot) 
6. E Chicago Ave (Patching Only, County Line Rd to Princeton Rd) 
7. S County Line Rd (Patching Only, 4th St to Woodside Ave) 

 
 
 
*Resurfacing Projects include: Curb & Gutter Repairs, Driveway Apron Patching (at curb repair 
locations), ADA Sidewalk Replacement, Pavement Patching, Manhole Adjustments, Asphalt 
Removal (Milling) & Resurfacing, and Parkway Restoration.   
 
The contractor will repair all parkway sprinkler systems damages. Please coordinate with your 
sprinkler service to locate and mark ALL sprinkler heads.  The contractor will take measures to 
protect the systems.  However, the contractor is responsible for repairing all damages. 




